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KZN MEC FOR EDUCATION, OFFICIALS, EDUCATORS AND LEARNERS PLEDGE 
TO PROTECT INTERGRITY AND CREDIBILITY OF THE 2022 NSC EXAMINATIONS  
 
 
Learners, educators and parents pledged and committed themselves to ensuring that the 
2022 National Senior Certificate Examination is free of irregularities during the KwaZulu-
Natal Provincial Examination Pledge Signing Ceremony held at Little Flower Combined 
School, in Ixopo, under the Harry Gwala District. 
 
The event was attended by MEC Mbali Frazer, senior officials of the Department and 
learners from different schools, who were pristinely dressed in their uniform.  
 
All the stakeholders committed that they are going to ensure that they make the province 
proud by ensuring the examinations are peaceful and successful. 
 
Speaking on behalf of Learners, Luyanda Dlamini, a Grade 12 Learner from Little Flower 
Combined School said, "as learners we promise exams with no irregularities. We will do 
this by giving it our all and working hard, so we see no reason to achieve by any other 
means." 
 
Qiniso Mnguni, who is the Harry Gwala District Youth Manager, encouraged the Class of 
2022 and spoke to learners about the opportunities the municipalities have. 
 
Addressing a packed school hall, MEC Mbali Frazer, who was the Keynote Speaker 
during the event, said with less than 10 days before the start of the exams, the 
Department is ready for these assessments. 
 
"We are all here today to playing both our individual and collective roles in protecting the 
credibility and integrity of the upcoming exams," she said. 
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MEC Frazer also committed that the Department would only use adequately trained 
invigilators and markers to  conduct the examination. 
 
She warned the Class of 2022 about the consequences of cheating in the exams saying 
if found guilty the learner could be disbarred from rewriting for a number of years. 
 
MEC Frazer also encouraged Grade 12 Learners to visit local churches and temples this 
weekend for a Provincial Exam Prayer Weekend. 
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